

Is Your Chid The Supplied Supplied The Su



Send an email to amy.chavez@easterseals-satx.org with the subject line "ECI Spotlight Story" letting us know that you'd like your child featured in an upcoming newsletter and on our website.



You will receive a consent form via email. Fill out the consent form and return it to Amy Chavez either by email or give it to one of your therapists to bring to the office.



Once consent is received, we will work with you to get your child's story and photo submitted to have them featured in the ECI Spotlight!

Easy As 1.2.3.